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Mr. R. H. Engelken, Director

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region V

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1990 N. California Boulevard

Walnut Creek Plaza, Suite 202

Walnut Creek, California 94596

Re: LCocket No. 50-~133
License No. DPR=7

Dear Mr. Engelken:

This is in response to your letter dated
April 17, 1980, which enclosed IE Bulletin No. 80-=09
concerning hydramotor actuator deficiencies. The
Bulletin requested each licensee to determine whether
any safety-related s'stem or component in the facility
uses an AH-90 or NH-9L series Hydramotor Actuator manu-
factured by ITT General Controls. A review has been
completed and it has been determined that there are
none of the subject actuators in use or planned for
use in safety-related equipment in Humboldt Bay Power
Plant Unit No. 3.

Very truly yours, F
(5;;;;4/£211 (f::lf; \/}Z/JLA’LQ /
Director

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Division of Reactor Operations Inspection
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D, C. 20555




